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I support the measure SB 85 to stop allowing factory farms in OR.  We can set an 

example for those states that are even more heavily invested than is OR.  This 

practice has never been and never will be healthful for either animals or people.  The 

new breed of farmers generally wish to reinstate old methods--diversification and less 

invasive practices on our earth.  We must support our dedicated farmers by 

disallowing the large spreads which currently have more access to the markets. 


